SEROP KARCHIKYAN President

CAROLYN ZORN Vice-President

NANCY NORMAN Secy.-Treasurer National Association of Letter Carriers Branch 2200



1310 N. Oxford Ave. Pasadena, CA 91104 (626) 798-6122 FAX (626) 798-6457 FRANK COSTANZO Financial Secretary

RIC ROLDAN Sqt.-At-Arms

Trustees LEROY COLLIER-Chr. ARTUR AGHAKHANYAN ROBERT BURSKEY

SPECIAL NOTICE**

BRANCH MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 2nd Tuesday of the Month @ 7:00 P.M. RETURNING TO IN-PERSON MEETINGS WITH THE OPTION TO ATTEND VIA ZOOM Pre-registration is required for Zoom membership attendance

Until further notice, we will be holding our Branch membership meetings both in person, as long as COVID-19 and CDC/Los Angeles Health Department allows, and via Zoom. Masks will be required for all in-person meetings, regardless of vaccination status. In order to provide access to all of our members and to ensure that attendance is NALC "members only," pre-registration is still required if attending via Zoom. If possible, please register via Zoom, even if you plan to attend the meeting in person. This way you will receive via email a copy of previous meeting minutes, treasurer's report, bills for approval and any other documents related to the meeting. Additional copies of these items will also be available at the in-person meeting.

If you have never received an invite to a membership meeting, please email your full name, email address, and phone number to nalc2200@gmail.com. We will contact you each month via email approximately five days before the meeting with a link to pre-register for the meeting.

If you do not have access to email and wish to attend the meetings via telephone, please call the Branch office no later than 10 a.m. on the date of the meeting, with your full name and phone number. You will receive a return phone call with the Meeting ID # and Phone-in Passcode. Due to security and to maintain the meetings as NALC "members only," the Zoom meeting ID and Phone-in Passcode changes each month.

Updated meeting information, including a return to Zoom-only meetings or meeting at the union hall, will always be posted on our website: www.nalc2200.org. However, providing your email address will be the easiest method to receive updates and monthly meeting details with easy links to join in.

Any questions, please call the Branch office at 626-798-6122. Hopefully, we will see you this month, but either way.....until we meet again, stay healthy and strong and mindful out there!

eculianis s

Nancy Norman

Secretary-Treasurer

Nancy Norman